
	

	

NEW KITCHEN PRICE LIST 
STARTING SEPTEMBER 2017 
In September we are increasing our prices in the dining hall and here’s why: 
• Our prices have stayed the same for almost five years, in this time the cost of 

food has risen.  
• The meal deals will be rising by 20p to fall in line with the new Free School 

Meals value of £2.20. 
• The service and quality of food we offer has improved significantly since the 

last increase.  
• The menu choices are now much healthier meaning a lot more fruit, vegetables 

and home-cooked meals are on offer. This costs more but is better for your 
child’s health. 

• There will be more meal deal options with the new pricing - ensuring your child 
has a well-rounded meal each lunchtime.  

• Even with our price increase, we are still offering one of the cheapest school 
meals in the area. 

We believe that our school dinners are excellent value for money. We always have a 
wide range of meals on offer and we are constantly adapting our recipes to make 
them healthier and tastier.  
 
NEW PRICING 
 

MEAL DEALS 

Main meal and desert £2.20 

Pasta and desert £2.20 

Salad meal and desert £2.20 

Hot baguette and desert £2.20 

Sandwich and soup £2.20 

Packed lunch (this includes sandwich, desert and drink) £2.20 

Jacket potato plus one filling and desert £1.80 

Add a bottle of water to any of the meal deals  £0.40 



	

LUNCH  MENU 

Main meal £1.72 

Salad meal £1.72 

Salad bowl £1.00 

Soup £0.80 

Soup with bread bun £1.05 

Plain jacket potato £1.00 

Jacket potato with ONE filling £1.40 

Jacket potato with TWO fillings £1.80 

Triangular sandwiches £1.40 

Wraps £1.40 

Cold baguettes £1.50 

Sandwich stottie £1.50 

Deserts £0.60 

Additional sides £0.40 

Water £0.60 

BREAKFAST MENU 

Breakfast buns £1.10 

Full English £1.72 

Cereal/porridge £0.60 

Toast £0.25 

Beans on toast £0.60 

Pizza bread £0.50 

 

In May we issued a statement in Spotlight that the pricing would be increasing by 
10p for the following term, this was a partial increase to the pricing that would be 
issued as of September 2017. 

These costs will now remain the same for 2017/18 school year. 


